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This bill takes away the consumer's right to choose! We are "at the end of the line" on 

our power grid which means if there is a power fluctuation or issue, our house is out 

of power. About 6-7 years ago we were out of power during a winter snow storm for 4 

1/2 days until it was fixed. We were all-electric. We had no way to get water (we are 

on a well), cook or heat the house. Because of that we eventually installed a gas 

fireplace and stove. With cars now having to go electric, I am fearful of the grid being 

overloaded and the far reaching ramifications that would entail. Oregonians want to 

have options and the ability to make our own decisions over our lives and homes. 

Thank you.  


